
Dancer of the Month is…Abby 
Brutto!!  Abby is a great 
listener, has wonderful 

attendance and is a hard 
worker!  She has been 

dedicated to improving her 
technique and has really 

improved the past couple of 
months!  She has a great 

attitude in class as well!!  Keep 
it up Abby!!!  We have noticed 
your work ethic and attitude!!  
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                          Recital Months 

Recital Dances will be started 

sometime in January or February.  

Please remember the absence 

policy from January to June that is 

on the registration form.  There are 

only 5 absences allowed in each 

class to be able to be in the recital. 

No exceptions.                           

When you get back from 
Holiday Break I will have all 
of the costumes that have 
been picked out for each 
class on posters in the 
lobby. There will be the 
class time, day, and 
remaining balance next to 
each picture. Remember 
once you have given me a 
deposit you are responsible 
for the remaining balance. I 
pay for the costumes in full 
when I order them. These 
balances will be due by Jan 
18th.   Usually the costumes 
arrive by March or April.  

Unfortunately, if I have not 

received a deposit from you 

by Dec 21st, I cannot order 

your child a costume.  If 

your order is placed late you 

will have to pay an 

additional $20 per costume 

for shipping charges since it 

will be placed at a different 

time from the original order. 

Let us know if you have any 

questions.    

 

 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  

623-587-9063 

December 2023!! 

HAVE A WONDERFUL 

HOLIDAY BREAK! WE 

ARE GRATEFUL FOR 

YOU! 

 

mailto:dmdaaz@gmail.com
http://www.dmdaaz.com/

